
March Newsletter 
- Home Visiting

EHS Home-Based Programs

Happy March Everyone,

I know the weather has been very unpredictable this winter, but as we move 
into hopefully much calmer weather let’s please remember to dress our chil-
dren appropriately. Spring brings about beautiful weather, but we must re-
member that it changes quite a bit and our children’s immune systems are 
trying to keep up with all the changes. 

Please remember to keep all doctors’ appointment so that health records 
are up to date and to make sure our children are healthy. Also please inform 
your parent educator if your child is sick so that they may make arrange-
ment with you to reschedule your visit so that we keep everyone healthy. 

Let’s bring in the new season by taking your child for a walk so that they 
can see the changes taking place outdoors. Remember, every moment is a 
teaching moment and you are your child’s first teacher.  You can build lan-
guage and cognitive development skills by talking about the changes going 
on outside.  LET’S HAVE AN AWESOME SEASON!


